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I support this measure for many reasons. The one that seems pertinent here is the 

State's role in deciding how to invest funds. Our State's Climate goals surely must 

focus on the fossil fuel factor, with coal being a large contributor to and against 

meeting those State Climate goals. So, divesting from companies, and industries 

seems obvious. This bill is a step in the right direction for the State's funds, its' 

citizens and our Country. 

Thank you,  

James Marquard  


